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The Austrian Minister at London to the Secretary of State for External Aﬁﬂ"'ﬁL
of Canada. :

AUsTRIAN LEGATION '
Lonpon, 12th February, 1934.

Dear Mgr. PrivE MINISTER, \‘

May 1 thank you for your letter of January 22nd, with which you ind!
sent me copy of the Order in Council of December 29th, 1933, extending *¢
benefits of the Canadian Intermediate Tariff to Austrian goods for one yeat
from January 1st, 1934.

Acting on your instructions, the High Commissioner for Canada in Loﬂﬁ

was so good as to notify me immediately the Order in Council had been pas
so that T was able to inform my Government in good time that the tariff arral
ment with Canada, to which they attach so much importance, had been extet
for a further year.

Allow me to express to you my sincere gratitude for the kind assista‘“ﬁ
you have given to me on this as on previous occasions.

Yours sincerely,
G. FRANCKENSTEIN

36 010

i
3 50 11693 O




